








PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

The Christmas season is upon us once again and I would =

like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year. '

The November activity and meeting were probably two of
our best attended functions in any given month. Frank McKenna
did an outstanding job in organizing the tune up clinic,
thanks Frank.

I was really amazed at the turnout for our November
meeting. The wind was of gale force, rain was threatening and
it was the evening before Thanksgiving and believe it or not,
67 people showed up. '

It appears that the closing of the Village Inn Pizza on
22nd was one of the better things that has happened to the club.
our new meeting location seems a lot better suited for a club
of our size. For those of you who haven't attended a meeting
at our new location, come on by in January and let me know

what you think. See you in January.

THE PARK MALL SHOW

The Park Mall Show is just ahead of us, so we need to be preparing

for it. All those interested in entering their cars in the show
are asked to contact Bob Thompson at 296-1991 as soon as may be
convenient, but no later than January 10, '82. Dates for the
show are February 6 & 7, '82. All members of the club are
requested to donate a little of their time on one of these days
to man the displays, answer questions of the public, etc. Please
let Bob know when you can help out on this.

FOUND

Left at the tune up clinic - one ladies heavy knit beige cardigan
sweater. Call Don Bortle at 298-4166.
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REMEMBER !!! NO BUSINESS MEETING IN DECEMBER '! SEFE YOU IN JANUARY !



























